
Agreed Report for the attention of Staff, Parents, Students
Board of Management 30th November 2020

The Board conducted its Annual Review of Child Protection Policy
The Board formally recognised and expressed its appreciation to all members of the school community – Staff, Students and Parents for their support of Covid-19 Response Plan and the tremendous work being done in difficult circumstances
The sympathy of the Board was expressed to Mr. Seamus Kennedy and family on the sudden and sad death of his brother Kieran.
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